From: Dobson Roofing

To: Jeanette Brown

Cc: Wanda Gautney

Subject: RE: WG25-29 - Labor and Incidental Materials for Roof Replacement and Maintenance to Various County Buildings
Date: Friday, August 1, 2025 10:09:48 AM

This message has originated from an Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Jeanette,

Our computer malfunctioned and we have a mathematical problem with our bid. As per our conversation,
we would like to withdraw our bid.

Thank you very much,
Bobby Dobson

From: Jeanette Brown [mailto:Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov]

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 3:42 PM

To: dobson2911@bellsouth.net

Cc: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>

Subject: WG25-29 - Labor and Incidental Materials for Roof Replacement and Maintenance to Various
County Buildings

Mr. Dobson,

We are following up with you concerning your bid for Labor and Incidental Materials for Roof
Replacement and Maintenance to Various County Buildings.

With your bid being significantly lower than the other bids, can you confirm your pricing (see
attachment) to ensure the scope was fully understood and that you can complete the project at the
proposed cost?

Thank you,

Jeanette Brown

Assistant Purchasing Director

Baldwin County Purchasing Department
Phone: (251) 580-2567

Fax: (251) 580-2536

Email: Jeanette. Brown@baldwincountyal.gov
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